

# 2021-11-01 CVC Meeting Minutes

## Attendees

1. [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
2. [Brandon Wick](#)
3. [Marc Price](#)
4. [Olivier Smith](#)
5. [Sandra Jackson](#)

## Outstanding Action Items

### Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

## Agenda

- Task report
- [2021.10 Release](#)
- [Next Release](#)
- [Any other business](#)

## Minutes

### 2021.10 Release

- Badge graphics: [https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/merge\\_requests/5](https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/merge_requests/5)
  - [Marc Price](#) to approve the merge request, [Lincoln Lavoie](#) will merge.
- Landscapes
  - [Brandon Wick](#) show an updated card layout, that combined the program release and the category (workload or infrastructure)
  - Still need to work with the developer to get some feedback on how to deal with companies with multiple products, etc. [Brandon Wick](#) will follow up.
- Legal Forums
  - Pending legal review and then these will get posted live.
- Initial Test Submissions
  - [Heather Kirksey](#) is working on recruiting some initial participants to run through the program.

### Next Release

- [Olivier Smith](#) is going to follow up with the RA2 team on the workload requirements planning and what release those will be coming out.

### Any other business

- Next Meeting: November 8, 2021